
May 20, 2024 
 

Pixley water operations update for May 20, 2024: 

 

Pixley will be going off tomorrow due to prorate in the canal. It will be a complete shut. Deer 
Creek will get cut a 1:00 a.m. and the head of Ave 116 canal will be cut at 7:00 am. These cuts 
will happen quickly on the east side. Please watch your pumps in the morning and through out 
the day. We will be on a day to day status and as soon as there is room in the canal we will 
bring the system back in operation. 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
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